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17/04/2022 

MRS Julie Malcolm 
6 Careel Head Road RD 
Avalon Beach NSW 2107 

RE: DA2022/0469 - 1102 Barrenjoey Road PALM BEACH NSW 2108 

Dear council, once again, please seriously review this plan to redevelop the site - as it stands 
now it will destroy the ambience of one of most special places in the area. We have a small 
community & while everyone understands the need to rebuild / repair buildings & homes at 
certain times, surely it can be done with regard for existing dwellings. Height restrictions, 
footprint on the land, lack of parking for such a building - even the visual ramifications of a 
building so out of place on the peninsula should all be considered before final approval. We 
want something beautiful that our community will be proud & happy to support in the future.... 
Thanks, Julie 
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